ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

CONSTRUCTION BUREAU
1409 Coliseum Boulevard, Montgomery, Alabama 36110
P. O. Box 303050, Montgomery, Alabama 36130-3050

Phone: 334-242-6218 FAX: 334-264-3727
Kay Ivey John R. Cooper
Governor Transportation Director
July 6, 2021
TQ: Region Engineers
ATTN: Area Operations, Construction, and Local Transportation Engineers
Kms
FROM: Kyle M. Leverette, PE

State Construction Engineer

RE: Rescission of CIM 2 - 2020
Coronavirus Policies for ALDOT Construction Projects

Governor Kay Ivey announced on May 3, 2021 that the COVID-19 Public Health Order
would end on May 31, 2021 and the State of Emergency would end today,
July 6, 2021.

In conjunction with the Governor’s announcement, all requirements shown in
CIM 2 - 2020, Coronavirus Policies for ALDOT Construction Projects, are hereby
rescinded.

The Governor’s announcement is available at the following link:
https://governor.alabama.gov/newsroom/2021/05/governor-ivey-announces-covid-19-
public-health-order-and-state-of-emergency-to-end/

Please distribute this memorandum to all construction personnel.
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